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24 April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Yr13 Leavers’ Prom and Last day 
 
I am writing to confirm arrangements for all Year 13 students as they near the end of their studies and their time 
at Lymm High School. I know many of our students are now ready to take that next step and as sad as that may 
make us, we really are looking forward to giving them the send-off they deserve! I am therefore delighted to 
confirm that students’ study leave will begin on Friday 19th May and their Leavers Day will be on Friday 26th May 
which will include a time to sign shirts, say goodbye to staff and a final celebration assembly. Students will leave 
the school premises by 11.30am.  
 
Our Prom will be held on Wednesday 12th July at Statham Lodge and this will allow our students to say their final 
goodbyes. Tickets are £47, payable now on ParentPay, please note that students currently eligible for the bursary 
can apply to have their ticket paid for, please see Mrs Hughes on student services to arrange this. The Prom starts 
at 7.00pm and finishes at 11.00pm and the price includes a welcome drink, a buffet and a disco in a beautiful 
private function room with its own bar and garden. If your child wishes to attend this fantastic event, it is crucial 
you pay for their ticket, consent to them attending and pay for their ticket by Monday 15th May to ensure correct 
numbers are secured with the hotel. 
 
External examinations are almost upon us, if you wish to see an overview of the dates of these you can find these 
here. Students will be issued with their individual timetables in due course, it is essential they check these 
carefully, taking note of their seat number, exam venue and the start time. I know many parents find it useful to 
also have these displayed at home somewhere visible too.  
 
The final weeks, days and lessons in the run up to the examination period will be focussed on revision, it is 
therefore essential students continue to attend lessons until their study leave begins. Students will no doubt start 
to feel a little more pressure this half term and we are particularly mindful of this, especially as they have not 
experienced an external exam period before. Students are well supported in school, subject staff, form tutors 
and the Sixth Form team are always on hand to support should they need it. If you are in any way concerned 
about your child, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
We have been delighted with how hard students have worked in the build up to their examinations and we really 
do appreciate your support with this. I know they have felt we have nagged them and I’m sure you have too, I 
promise they will thank you in the summer!   
 
We are incredibly proud of each and every one of our students and we wish them all the very best for the future.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs H Jennings 
Assistant Headteacher - Head of Sixth Form 

https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/A-Level-2023-exams.pdf

